

Friday, October 25, 2019 9:00am to 4:00pm



On Friday, October 25th, children under 5 years of age and their families were invited to Trick or Treat around the Radnor Township Building during business hours. Children came in costume and enjoyed trick or treating a few days early!





The Radnor Memorial Library, Wayne Art Center, & Ardent Credit Union helped host this event!

The children were able to enjoy a Halloween craft, special story time in the Radnorshire Room, and receive free pumpkin trick-or-treat bags!



















Our trick-or-treaters showed off their artistic talent as they decorated free pumpkins!

They also tried their luck on the prize wheel from Action Karate!



New to our decorations this year was a kid-friendly "spooky" hallway that the children could walk down on their way to their next treat!











The children really enjoyed trick-or-treating from office to office.



Everyone enjoyed showing off their Halloween costumes!







## Thank you to the Radnor Township Employees who helped make this a very fun event for the children!

